
 

 

 
07 September 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
F2 Parents Reading Meeting. 
 
I would like to invite you to attend a reading meeting on Wednesday 15 October 2025 at 
either 9.15am or 5.00pm in the school hall in the main school building.   
 
It is extremely important that you attend one of these meetings, so we can explain how you 
can support your child with phonics and reading. Your child’s reading pack will be given out 
at the meeting. Reading packs will normally go out on a Friday to be returned on a Monday. 
 
Research shows that you play a crucial role in your child’s success in reading and across the 
curriculum. Please join us to help your child reach their full potential.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Murphy 
Headteacher 
 


